
Our Stars of the Week Our Headteacher Awards
The children who have received a
Headteacher’s award this week are:

 
Oak: Zophia and Robyn for their
#Confidence during the Bikeability
workshop. Also Maisie for her
#Independence in her Geography
homework!

Huge well done to you all!

Moor First School’s
Weekly Newsletter

A message from your Headteacher: Mrs Atherton - We have had a great half term here at Moor First, lots of
parent/carer engagement sessions, workshops and events for our children. Well done to year 3 and 4 children

who participated in the Bikeability workshop earlier this week. Thank you to Bike Right for running this session for
us, some children who could only ride with stabilisers at the start, to ending it riding independently! 

A message from the PTFA: Volunteers needed at the summer fayre on Friday 20  June!th

If you think you are able to spare some time setting up or can help on a stall on the day, please let the school
office know or speak to someone on the PTFA.

  We hope you have a lovely half term and we are already looking forward to Summer 2, with lots happening, please ensure
you check the diary dates letter. We aim to have some dates on the website too by the end of the day.

The value we focused on this week was
Confidence. The children who have clearly
demonstrated this to their teachers are:

Little Acorns/Seedlings: Maddie 
Sapling - Year 1: Ezra
Sapling - Year 2: Charlie
Oak - Year 3: Lyra
Oak - Year 4: Annie

Attendance
Our class attendance winners

for this week are Little
Acorns, Seelings and Sapling
class! Well done to you all.
Across all classes. this half
term. attendance is 96.1%,

which means we have achieved
our school target of 96%!

Our Celebration Café will be held on
Thursday 10  July. All families of our Star

of the Week winners will be invited.
Reminders will be sent nearer the time.

th

Best Wishes To... 
Mrs Watson-Lazowski who has finished today

to get ready for the arrival of her second
baby boy! We would like to wish her the best of
luck and we cannot wait to see your bundle of
joy. We know that Little Acorns and Seedlings
will miss you, along with the rest of the school
but we hope your enjoy your time with your

family.
Mrs O’Neill has already been welcomed with

open arms by all the the EYFS children making
the transition seamless!

TT Rockstars and 
Numbots

Farewell and Thank You
We would like to say farewell and thank you to
Mrs Vicki Chapman who has served as both a
valued member of the governing board and as

Chair of Governors for 10 years! Vicki has
shown such dedication and commitment to our

school, playing a vital role in shaping it’s
direction and success. We are so grateful for

the time she has so generously given.
We would also like to thank Vicki for her

thoughtful gifts she has given - An apple tree,
x2 Oak tree saplings, some sunflower, tomato

and pumpkin seeds. They are all greatly
appreciated! We wish you all the very best, you

will be missed! 

Walking Warriors
Well done to all the children who walked to
school or parked further away and walked
part the journey this week! You should have
received stickers, if not, please visits Mrs

Critchlow after half term.

Police Visit
This week our local PCSO

Scott and PCSO Liam, visited
EYFS to discuss what they do
in their role. It fitted in with
their ‘People Who Help Us’

topic. It was a great
experience for the children,
Scott and Liam came in their
police van and let the children

look inside and sound the
sirens! We would like to thank

them for their time! 




